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DPD , to
michelle dinsdale

From: Haigh, Andy [Andy.Haigh@leeds.gov.uk]
Sent: 21 August 2012 13:12
To: df

Subject: Selby District Council Local Plan - Olympia Park Consultation
Dear SirfMadam

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Olympia Park supplementary planning document. The
Leeds City Region Secretariat provides suppeort for the City Region Leaders Board and Local Enterprise
Partnership, these comments reflect the thinking of both these bodies.

The City Region has supported Selby Council, who are a member of the partnership, in its endeavours to
bring forward the Olympia Park site. The Partnership recognises the economic value of the site to both
the district of Selby and the wider city region. The City Region would like to express its support for the
principles for bringing forward the site that are set out in the 3 documents {Supplementary Planning
Guidance, Framework Delivery Document and Master Plan). As the city region is a strategic partnership it
would not be appropriate to comment on the detailed guidance in these documents as this is a local
matter. Additionally the City Region is currently considering an application from one of the land owners
for support from the Growing Places Fund to forward fund infrastructure to facilitate the development of
the site.

Kind regards
Andy

Andy Haigh MRTPI

Planning Policy Manager

Leeds City Region Secretariat
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